
Statement on the Ongoing Floods in Kenya
   Standing in Solidarity in Difficult Times       

In these challenging moments, we extend our heartfelt
solidarity to everyone who has been impacted by the ongoing
floods. The heavy rains have brought immense hardship, loss,
and displacement, affecting families, homes, and livelihoods.

Our Commitment: As ICA Foundation Kenya, we stand united
with you. We recognize the pain and uncertainty you are
facing, and we want you to know that you are not alone. Our
organization is actively exploring ways to support those
affected by the floods. We are committed to finding solutions,
providing assistance, and fostering resilience within our
community.

How You Can Help: While we continue with our efforts, we
encourage you to reach out to your neighbors, friends, and
family members who may need assistance. Share information
about safe shelters, emergency contacts, and available
resources; creating a network of support that uplifts and
strengthens our community.

Remember, resilience is born from unity. Let us support one
another with compassion and determination.

With unwavering solidarity,
ICA Foundation Kenya.
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